News Release                       

      30th June 2009
Northern Ireland Water Publishes Drinking Water Quality Annual Report

Northern Ireland Water (NI Water) has today published its Drinking Water Quality Report for 2008, which shows the organisation is delivering the best ever drinking water quality.  This is the second annual quality report produced since DRD Water Service transformed into NI Water.

Introducing the report, NI Water’s Chairman and Chief Executive Chris Mellor said: 

“The 2008 report published today represents a close collaboration between NI Water, its regulators and the Health Authorities.  It is based on more than 250,000 tests conducted on NI Water’s supplies during 2008.

“The report shows that we are delivering the best ever drinking water quality to our customers. There are a number of reasons for this success, in particular the upgrading of five major water treatment works under the £110 million Alpha Public Private Partnership (PPP) Project.”  

Mr Mellor pointed out how NI Water’s ongoing investment has delivered improvements for customers:

“We have made significant progress in improving water quality for our customers throughout Northern Ireland.  However, we are aware that further challenges lie ahead and that investment must continue to maintain this high standard.”

NI Water will continue to work closely with economic and environmental regulators, the Consumer Council and other stakeholders throughout the next period of investment from 2010-2013. 

The Drinking Water Quality Annual Report 2008 is available to download at  www.niwater.com. 
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